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Date: January 11, 2024 
 
To: Ohio College Preparatory School’s Board of Directors 

 
RE: Verified Acts of Bullying, Harassment, and Intimidation 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
There have been 0 verified acts of bullying, harassment, or intimidation to report during the first semester of 
the 2023-2024 academic year.  
 
As per our policy, the administration will investigate any allegations and retain all information in a disciplinary 
file for future reference. We will notify the board of any confirmed cases as they arise.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Debroah A. Mays 
 
Debroah A. Mays 
Regional Vice President 
Ohio College Preparatory School 


